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January 4, 2008

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry

City Clerk, City of Ann Arbor
100 North Fifth Street

Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

We have received your resolution regarding changes to the delivery and channel locations
of Public, Educational and Governmental channels (“PEG channels™) on the Comcast
channel line up effective January 15, 2008. It is important to note that while PEG
channels will be delivered in a digital format, they will remain as part of Comcast’s basic
cable service tier.

Comcast is committed to partnering with the communities it serves to create a smooth
transition for its customers and PEG programming producers. Comcast has extended
special offers to its analog service customers that do not already own digital equipment
and is airing public service announcements to inform our customers of the changes.
While digital delivery of PEG programming will enhance the signal quality and reliability
of the PEG programming, Comcast is converting the programming to a di gital format at
no cost to the community or the PEG producers.

I am available to discuss these changes with you and may be reached at 734-254-1888.

Sincerely,

bi*“reden'ck G. Eaton
Government Affairs Manager
Michigan Region

Cc: The Honorable Liz Brater
The Honorable Rebekah Warren
Michigan Public Service Commission



